
  
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
6th Grade Spring Open 

House 
Tuesday, April 26, 2022 

In person 6:00pm 
Fifth grade students and parents are 

encouraged to begin the transition process to 

middle school.  The meeting will include an 

overview of Warner, the scheduling process, 

touring, teachers discussing classes for next 

year, and extracurricular options for 6th 

graders. 

 

Please be in the WMS Gym by 6:00 p.m. 
 


